
 

 

OSCE and UN Counter-Terrorism Office to work together in 

strengthening international efforts to prevent and counter terrorism 

 

Vienna, 4 October 2018 – OSCE Secretary General Thomas Greminger and UN Under-

Secretary-General and Head of the United Nations Counter-Terrorism Office (UNOCT) 

Vladimir Voronkov today agreed to strengthen co-operation between the two organizations in 

addressing key challenges and supporting international efforts related to preventing and 

countering terrorism. 

In the Memorandum of Understanding signed by Greminger and Voronkov in Vienna today, 

the OSCE and the UNOCT agreed, in line with their mandates, to explore and enhance co-

operation on shared priority areas, including preventing violent extremism when conducive to 

terrorism, countering terrorist financing, border security and management, promoting rule of 

law-compliant responses to terrorism, countering the use of the Internet for terrorist purposes 
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